British Parachute Association
Kimberley House

47 Vaughan Way

Leicester

LEl1 4SG

TO: All CCI's

SAFETY NOTICE

Because of two incidents involving ‘Glidepath Fury’ canopies
‘streaming’ it was discovered that these two canopies did not
have ‘slider stops’ attached to the outside ‘A’ line flares,
which they should have had. Anyone jumping Glidepath canopies,
especially ‘Furys’ should check this and if they do not have the
‘slider stops’ should contact their supplier immediately.

For further information contact the BPA (0533 519778/519635) or
Thomas Sports Equipment (0262 678299).

Tony Butler
Joint National Coach & Safety

Officer

19th August 1987



